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Emily Murray

From: Annalise Cummings <annalise.cummings@parkes.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2022 1:30 PM

To: Emily Murray

Subject: RE: Tomingley Gold Extension Project (SSD-9176045) - Request for advice

Hi Emily 

 

Council has reviewed the application and raises no concerns. 

 

Regards 

 

Annalise Cummings  

Executive Manager Planning & Certification | Parkes Shire Council 

 

P 02 6861 2373  

E annalise.cummings@parkes.nsw.gov.au 

W parkes.nsw.gov.au 
2 Cecile Street Parkes NSW 2870  

 
The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

Attention: This e-mail is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message 
and notify the sender. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author.  

 

 

From: Emily Murray <Emily.Murray@planning.nsw.gov.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2022 10:27 AM 

To: Annalise Cummings <annalise.cummings@parkes.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: FW: Tomingley Gold Extension Project (SSD-9176045) - Request for advice 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 

the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Annalise, 

 


